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At a meeting held on 01/05/2024, the Board considered the report of the Inspector,
and the documents and submissions on file generally in respect of the proposed

development.

The Board considers that the consultations held under Section 287 of the Planning

and Development Act 2000, as amended, are now concluded.

The prospective applicant should be notified that the consultation process is closed.
The prospective applicant should also be requested to send copies of the application
to the attached list of bodies in accordance with Section 291(3)(b) and Section
291(3)(d) of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended.

Prescribed Bodies

ADD LISTING AS SET OUT IN INSPECTOR'S REPORT.
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